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Tania Skelli-Yaoz 

Planning Officer 

London Borough of Camden                                               11th May 2016 

 

 

Dear Ms Skelli-Yaoz 

Planning Application relating to 8 Gainsborough Gardens 

I am advised that Ms Ellie Pole of 8 Gainsborough Gardens has applied to the 

London Borough of Camden for permission to make the changes required to 

reinstate number 8 as a single dwelling. 

It seems to me and many if not all of my neighbours, that to restore number 8 to 

its original state will improve the look of the house and is consistent with the 

preservation of number 8, and indeed Gainsborough Gardens as a whole. It is a 

site of special architectural interest and part of the wider conservation area.  

Furthermore all the houses in Gainsborough Gardens were built as single 

household units consisting of 17 single household dwellings. The Gardens and 

many of the houses are listed Grade II and a restoration of the house into a 

single dwelling will enhance its Grade II status and  complete the restoration of  

the Gardens to its original plan. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andrew Lavery 

 

 


